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November 9, 2017 
 
 
Board of Directors 
Eastern Kern APCD 
2700 "M" Street, Suite 302 
Bakersfield, California  93301 
 
 
SUBJECT: Reappointment of Hearing Board Member 
 
Honorable Board: 
 
The Eastern Kern Air Pollution Control District (District) would like to reappoint Bill Deaver to 
the District Hearing Board.  Mr. Deaver’s reappointment would not conflict with the California 
Health and Safety Code (CH&SC) §40804. 
 
Mr. Deaver has served on the District’s Hearing Board since January 2006.  He has proven to be 
a valuable asset, and he has served on numerous hearings. 
 
Mr. Deaver’s term is scheduled to expire in December 31, 2017.  Normal tenure of a Hearing 
Board Member is 3-years.  Therefore, District Staff is recommending Mr. Deaver be appointed to 
a 3-year term ending in December 31, 2020. 
 
IT IS RECOMMENDED your Board reappoint Mr. Bill Deaver to the Hearing Board for a 
three-year term, ending December 31, 2020. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Glen E. Stephens, P.E. 
Air Pollution Control Officer 
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